
From: D RAY 
Sent: 03 February 2018 15:49
To: Licensing
Cc: Councillor James Holmes; Councillor Charlie Chirico
Subject: Re: New Premises Licence - Application Reference: WK/201710639

To whom It may Concern

With reference to the above mentioned Application, I strongly object to granting 
licence for the purpose mentioned in the application. More alcohol consumption on 
and off the premises are likely to cause crime and disorder and compromises public 
safety. This will gradually lead to using the pavement outside the premises with 
Tables and Chairs will ultimately be permanent features. 

Pavements/Footpath are for the pedestrians and not for 
the Cyclists or Restaurant owners.
Mr.D.K.Ray
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